
CHIEFS BOARD REPORT NOVEMBER 2017 
        INDIAN HILLS FIRE PRTECTION DISTRICT 
 
November 15, 2017 
 
1) I spoke with Brian Nichols from ISO and he said he would start reviewing our 
paperwork submitted within the next couple of weeks. 
 
2) Mountain Chiefs will be meeting Tuesday November 21st to hopefully finalize 
JCMARS agreement. 
 
3) Mount Lindo tower stabilization guideline repair. (See Attached)  
 
4) Jeffcom agreement very close to being complete. (See Attached) 
Our transition to Jeffcom dispatch center is tenatively April 01, 2018  
 
5) SNB has had hood design completed and approved by Randy. They still need 
to get suppression system design completed and approved. Before they can get 
permits and have it built and installed.  
 
Calls for November 
8-Medical’s, 1-Mva, 3-Cancel En route. 
Total for November-12 
Total for Year-277 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Emery Carson  
Chief 
 


